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Armenian Bar Association Honors Yelena Archiyan as a
2022 Rising Star

October 19, 2022

Katten Insolvency and Restructuring associate Yelena Archiyan has been named a 2022 Rising Star
by the Armenian Bar Association (ABA). The ABA recognizes 20 Armenian lawyers across North
America under the age of 40 "who have distinguished themselves in their professions and who have
made a meaningful impact on their respective communities," according to the ABA website. The
award recipients will be honored at a November 5 gala luncheon during the ABA's 33rd Annual
Meeting in Washington, DC.

View the Armenian Bar Association's 2022 "Rising Stars Award" recipients.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Yelena E. Archiyan
+1.214.765.3657

yelena.archiyan@katten.com
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